

Graduate Council

October 20, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Christiane Weirauch, Chair

Graduate Council

Re: **Draft WASC Institutional Report**

The Graduate Council reviewed the draft of the WASC institutional report at their October 19, 2017 meeting. The committee found a couple areas that can be improved. On page 25 of the report, there is a significant dip in 4-year completion rates for Native American students; it would be helpful to explain the reason for this in the text. The committee also thinks that more charts should be created that show the growth in enrollment, faculty, and grants that are mentioned in the introduction. Other than these two items, the committee feels that the members of the committee who drafted the report did a great job.